
Getting Ready for Kindergarten?

Upcoming Events

Engaging Young Minds 
in Literacy

Professional Learning Opportunity 
Presented by Nationally Acclaimed 
Author and Presenter Matt Glover

October 6th

5:00-6:00 PM in Zoom

More info and link to register here

Will your child be entering 
kindergarten in the fall of 2023? 

Transitional Kindergarten is a FREE program for 
children who do not have access to early learning 

experiences prior to entering kindergarten.

Who is eligible for Transitional Kindergarten?
Children eligible for screening must:
• Demonstrate financial, academic, and/or social-

emotional needs
• Not currently enrolled in an early learning 

program
• Be 4 years old by August 31 , 2022
• Live within the boundaries of Issaquah School 

District

For questions and assistance, 
please call or email:

Applications open in March!
Space is limited, so apply soon!

Stacy Cho
425-837-7145
chos@issaquah.wednet.edu Want to know more 

or apply?

Transitional Kindergarten is scheduled to begin 
in September. This free district-wide program 
will be located at Clark, Discovery, and 
Newcastle Elementary. It will follow the same 
schedule and breaks as ISD schools. District 
transportation will be provided.

Transitional Kindergarten

https://www.isd411.org/programs-
services/elementary-programs/tk

https://8265f24b-b418-4916-bf79-2c20545a7cab.filesusr.com/ugd/7e8669_47e47ce32dcb4b11a2328be4115de1e5.pdf

